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From: Wayne Carter [Wayne.Carter@nottingham.ac.uk]
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2015 7:50 PM
To: Journal of Chromatography & Separation Techniques
Subject: RE: Editorial Board Confirmation

Hello, 

 

Happy to continue as an editor. 

 

Wayne Carter 

 

From: Journal of Chromatography & Separation Techniques [mailto:editor.jcgst@omicsinc.com]  

Sent: 21 September 2015 15:08 

To: Wayne.Carter@nottingham.ac.uk 
Subject: Editorial Board Confirmation 

 

Dear Dr. Wayne Grant Carter, 

Warm Greetings from our Journal of Chromatography & Separation Techniques  

Hope you are doing well 

It’s a great pleasure to express our indebtedness to the eminent experts like you who are serving a prestigious role as 

an Editorial Board member for our esteemed journal. 

In order to increase the Journal visibility among the scientific community, we are hereby revising the Editorial Board 

of the Journal. So members can send their acceptance to continue as the Editorial Board member or else can withdraw 

their membership by sending a confirmation email saying that “you are not interested”. 

 

We will look forward to receive your response within 48 hours. 

 

Please cooperate to keep up the Journal standards. 

 

Wishing a long lasting scientific relationship for the benefit of the scientific community 

 

Thank you very much for your constant support 

 

Regards, 
Ann Jose 

Editorial Assistant 

Journal of Chromatography & Separation Techniques 
 

 

 

This message and any attachment are intended solely for the addressee 

and may contain confidential information. If you have received this 

message in error, please send it back to me, and immediately delete it.  

 

Please do not use, copy or disclose the information contained in this 

message or in any attachment.  Any views or opinions expressed by the 

author of this email do not necessarily reflect the views of the 

University of Nottingham. 

 

This message has been checked for viruses but the contents of an 

attachment may still contain software viruses which could damage your 

computer system, you are advised to perform your own checks. Email 
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communications with the University of Nottingham may be monitored as 

permitted by UK legislation. 


